
From: Pete, Aaron 
Sent: 2/27/2013 9:55:02 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Need to reschedule Bottorff/Hagan meeting 

Ok Laura, it's all set. 

Thank you, 

Aaron K. Pete 

Assistant to Brigadier General (CA) Jack Hagan 

Director of SED 

Phone (415) 703-2173 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2013 9:52 AM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: RE: Need to reschedule Bottorff/Hagan meeting 

Aaron - no problem!! 

How about next Wednesday at 2:00? 

(March 6) 

From: Pete, Aaron fmailto:aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2013 9:15 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Need to reschedule Bottorff/Hagan meeting 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Hi Laura, I'm sorry but the General just informed me he will not be available for the meeting 
with Tom Bottorff next Monday, March 4th. For that week the General will be available 
mostly in the afternoon, however, he is available Friday, March 8th at 9:00 am. Please advise 
on what will best work for Mr. Bottorff. 

Thank you, 

Aaron K. Pete 

Assistant to Brigadier General (CA) Jack Hagan 

Director of SED 

Phone (415) 703-2179 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.com1 
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2013 2:17 PM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: Need to reschedule Bottorff/Hagan meeting 

Aaron 

We need to reschedule the meeting that Tom Bottorff and General Hagan have scheduled for 
tomorrow morning. 

We're hoping it could happen this Friday or anytime the following week. Can you give me a 
time that would work? 

Sorry for the last minute change -

Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/privacy/customer/ 
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